
Newsletter 8th July 2022 

  

Transition Week 

Year 2 preparing for year 3 in September had a busy week  
getting used to life in KS2  



FOREST 
SCHOOL  

Our reception children have enjoyed being in year 
1 this week with their new teacher, Mrs Reeves 



 

We are looking forward 
to welcoming the new 
reception children in  

September.  
Many of them have 
been in school this 
week for a stay and 

play session. 



Year 5 children enjoyed 
being in year 6 this week. 

As part of transition 
week they were asked to 

bring something that 
represents them which 

they showed during ‘show 
and tell’. 

They have also had a sewing 
lesson using binca fabric and 
learned how to do several 
different stitches. 

 

 Look at the concentration! 



 

Some of year 4 pupils took part in the 
production of Grease that was put on by 
Sts Peter and Paul’s High School this 
week. 

It was a super experience for them and 
they all thoroughly enjoyed it and did 
themselves and our school proud . 

It was also great to see so many of our 
old pupils taking part, many of them in 
lead roles. 

Well done to everyone who took part, it 
was a fabulous show and we’re sure it will 
be one of things the children remember 
for a long time. 

On Wednesday 18th July all parents are welcome to come into school between 3.30pm and  5.30pm to 
have a look at your child/ren’s books. 

 

Wednesday, 13th July at 3.30pm—5.30pm 
Informal ‘drop in’ for parents. 

Wednesday, 13th July at 3.30pm 

Choir and musicians get together in the hall to show parents what they have been learning 
throughout the year. Please feel free to come along. 



SMILE AWARDS 

       SUPERSTAR AWARDS 

DOJO AWARDS  

Awards—Congratulations to the following children 



Dates for your Diary 

 

11-12th July    Year 2 residential to Burwardsley 

13th July    ‘Book Look’ - parents are invited into school to look at their child/ren’s books 

13th July   Informal music concert (More details to follow) in school hall at 3.20pm 

18th July   Leavers Mass and Award Ceremony in St John Fisher Church at 6.00pm 

19th July    Celebratory BBQ and fun activities for year 6 pupils. 

20th July   School closes at 1.30pm 

 

 

Here is the link if you wish to have a look at the Wednesday Word.: 

  

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/neighbour?
pid=MTA101634&v=65.6 
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